
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Language Ambassadors  

Our Language Ambassadors are a group of pupils that love languages 

and this includes sign language. They want everyone in school to love 

languages as much as they do. They work closely with our staff 

specialists.   

 

It is important that we show respect for each other’s languages and 

cultures by celebrating and learning more about them and the 

Language Ambassadors at St. Aloysius proudly help to promote this.  

 

Our ambassadors have compiled a list of languages they would like 

to challenge classmates and their families to learn and research 

each month. They have carefully linked each language to a special 

celebration happening around the world at that time.  

“Knowledge of languages is the doorway to wisdom.” - 

Roger Bacon 

They are very busy helping to promote and celebrate languages 

around our school. Our Language Ambassadors have been busy 

finding out how many languages are spoken in our school and help to 

promote this.  

From welcoming new starters to reading dual-language books with 

younger children, the Language Ambassadors are a vital part of 

making every child feel confident, content and part of our school 

family. 

 


